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Dear Prof. Wong, 
 
I have two postdoc positions available, one in my group in biology at Boston College which concerns 
an NSF funded project concerning aspects of RNA secondary structure as well as estimating gene chip 
cross-hybridization noise. Another position is in the computer science department of the prestigious 
Ecole Polytechnique of Paris. Funded by Digiteo, I am in Paris 2 months per year and the postdoc will 
work closely with me and Jean-Marc Steyaert on an RNA gene finder. The Ecole Polytechnique 
position is described here: 
http://www.lix.polytechnique.fr/~clote/digiteo 
 
Please spread word about both positions. 
 
Best wishes, 
Peter 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------- 
Peter Clote, Ph.D. 
Professor, Biology Department 
Courtesy appt. Computer Science Department 
Boston College, Higgins Hall 577  
140 Commonwealth Avenue 
Chestnut Hill, MA 02467  
617 552 1332 (office)  
617 552 2011 (fax) 
http://clavius.bc.edu/~clote/ 
clote@bc.edu 
 
Co-organizer of MIT Bioinformatics Seminar 
http://www-math.mit.edu/compbiosem/ 
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